
 

 

WIDA testing will be during the month of February and will be administered by your 
child’s Guidance Counselor. 

General Information can be found here Access Parent Handout. 
Parent/Guardians, please click below for specific information about WIDA testing: 

Letter (English) 
Letter (Spanish) 
 
For additional information, including practice tests, visit WIDA – Preparing for ACCESS 
Testing. 
  

 

https://www-raider.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/ACCESS-Parent-Handout-English.pdf
https://www-raider.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/22ParentGuardianLetterEnglish.pdf
https://www-raider.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/22ParentGuardianLetterSpanish.pdf
https://wida.wisc.edu/assess/access/preparing-students
https://wida.wisc.edu/assess/access/preparing-students

